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Hello everyone. Can’t believe it’s been another 2 weeks!  

 

It was great to see all the fantastic costumes on World Book Day. We joined other schools across 

England in a BBC live lesson where we shared our love of reading and favourite fiction and non-fiction 

books. We had a fun afternoon down with Miss Evan’s Year 1 class. It was lovely to see the Year 3s 

reading to them and sharing their favourite books. We then created bookmarks or a book cover and 

had an afternoon quiz of ‘Guess the Book’.  

 

In the classroom:  

 

In English we have finished our ‘hot write’ of our Tale of Fear. Their stories have been amazing. The 

children have really worked hard on improving their vocabulary and have used words such as 

‘menacing’, ‘abandoned’ and terror-stricken’. We have been writing against the toolkit targets, which 

requires the children to have an intriguing opening including the weather, time or place as well as 

alliteration and an action of 3 sentence. I look forward to you reading their hot writes at parents 

evening. Well, done Year 3! 

 

Our topic in Maths is fractions. This week, children have learnt to compare and order unit fractions, 

understand the numerators of non-unit fractions, understand the whole, compare and order non-unit 

fractions and use fractions on a number line – phew! They’ve all shown a great understanding and 

confidence with this.  

 

Homework  

This week’s homework is Maths and will consolidate their fraction knowledge and understanding from 

this week.  

There is also a SPAG activity for children to complete. This focuses on the prefix auto-, super- and 

anti-. These are taken from the spellings we have looked at in class the past few weeks.  

 

Reading 

It is great to see reading diaries filling up. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading section 

at the front of your child’s diary or within the week.  

 

Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at 

a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy 

(eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-glance  

 

Thank you. Have a great weekend 😊 Miss Waghorn.  

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-glance


 


